
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 
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This week the Celebration Assembly the Star Awards went to Zeeva, 
Evangeline, Otto and Molly in Dinghy Class, Ruan and Chloe in Skiff 
Class, Bibi and Tilly in Lugger Class and Harry, Eliza and Callum in 
Schooner Class.  The previous weeks awards went to Jago in Dinghy 
Class, Tess and Ben in Skiff Class, Bethany and Joe in Lugger Class and 
William and Sawyer in Schooner Class.  Congratulations, you are all 
Mousehole stars! 

Last Friday 19 of our older 
children attended the live 
Children In Need event at 
the Tate St Ives.  They 
appeared on television 
throughout the evening on 
both BBC Spotlight and 
also the national BBC 
Children In Need coverage 
singing A Million Dreams 

and some of our children were 
also interviewed.  We also held 
our own Crazy Hair Day in school, 
with some fantastic hair, and 
raised £130 towards Children In 
Need.  Thank you all for your 
support. 



Schooner Class cooked up a delicious meal of Ancient Maya inspired 
black bean and sweet potato enchiladas. Karen from Chartwells, set up 
team stations where the children prepared their food. There was a 
great show of culinary skills on show such as slicing onions and frying 
off garlic and there was some lovely flavours experienced. Thank you 
to Karen and Chartwells for a brilliant afternoon.  Also, Schooner Class 
will be holding their Maya Market at the Solomon Brown Hall on 
Tuesday, 4th December, at 1:00pm.  We hope as many people as 
possible can attend. 

After a lot of work by our governing body, the Rock Pool Car Park, next 
to the Old Coastguard Hotel, has introduced a 50p for half an hour 
parking option.  We know parking for school in the morning or 
afternoon can be a problem, so we hope this might be a viable option 
for you and help avoid the congestion on the estate and at the side 
gate on Paul Lane. 

As you may have heard, this year will see a change to the school’s 
involvement with Tom Bawcock’s Eve. In due course, we will be writing 
in conjunction with the organisers to explain the reasons for this. We 
thought you would want to know as soon as possible that we are 
organising some lantern recycling workshops - 10th and 17th December 
and an event after school on the 19th December which will be finished 
by 5:00pm. 



The Songs Of Praise 
production team 
were in school 
Thursday and Friday 
filming with the 
whole school and 
spent extra time in 
Dinghy Class.  We 
also had a special 
guest, Aled Jones, 

the presenter of Songs Of Praise in for a morning working with the 
children.  We were told that the production would be aired on Sunday, 
16th December, if you would like to watch it. Unfortunately, we only 
received the consent forms email shortly before filming so thank you to 
everyone for getting the forms back into us so quickly. 


